
Bellmore Elementary PTA - 6​th​ Grade Committee
 

***UPDATED (Please disregard the other copy)*** 

YEARBOOK – BOOSTERS & WELL WISHES 
Dear 6​th​ Grade Parents, Guardians, Staff and Friends, 

The Sixth Grade Committee is now working to compile this year’s ​Booster Ads​ and ​Well Wishes​ for 
the 6​th​ Grade Yearbook.  

WELL WISHES 

Well Wishes​ are typed into the yearbook. Well wishes can be a short message from parents, siblings, 
grandparents, friends, etc. to congratulate or send a message to any sixth grade student.  If you would 
like to submit a well wish, please print your well wishes below clearly and check your spelling (or you 
can type it up and attach to this form). ​ Do not exceed 18 words per wish​.  ​Each Well Wish may be 
purchased for $4.00 or 3 wishes for $10.00.  No more than 3 wishes per student. 

Name of 6​th​ Grade Student: ________________________________Teacher___________________ 

1. ________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

2. ________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

3. ________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Total Well Wishes= ____________@ $4.00 each = $___________ or 3 for $10.00 = $_____________ 

 
Please make checks payable to the ​Bellmore Elementary PTA  

 

Please label the envelope sent to school - ​YEARBOOK – WELL WISHES  
 

Please submit no later than ​Wednesday, February 12​th​ to have them included in the yearbook! 
Any questions?  

Contact: ​bellmorePTAyearbook@gmail.com​ OR  
Sharon Kapitansky 516-984-1023; Stacy Phillips 516-410-8796  

mailto:bellmorePTAyearbook@gmail.com


Bellmore Elementary PTA - 6​th​ Grade Committee
 

***UPDATED (Please disregard the other copy)*** 

YEARBOOK – BOOSTERS & WELL WISHES 

Booster Ads​ are business card size (3.5 in wide x 2 in high), full color greetings to your graduate that 
will appear in the 6​th​ grade yearbook.   ​They can be purchased for $20.00 each.​  ​There is a limit of 2 
boosters per student. 

 

Remember, this will be printed in color, so be as creative as possible.  Please stay within the size of the 
ad, so that your complete ad is printed.  All boosters will be printed horizontally, so please consider 
this when you create your booster. 
 

You may print out your ad and send it in to be scanned OR you can send it digitally as a pdf or 
high resolution jpeg to ​bellmorePTAyearbook​@gmail.com​.  
  

Please enclose a check made out to Bellmore Elementary PTA with your ad and the bottom portion 
of this flyer in an envelope marked YEARBOOK – BOOSTERS by ​Wednesday, February 12​th​. 
 

ANY QUESTIONS?  Contact:  ​bellmorePTAyearbook@gmail.com​ or ​call 
Sharon Kapitansky 516-984-1023 or Stacy Phillips 516-410-8796 

 

Name of 6​th​ Grade Student: ____________________________  Teacher: _______________________ 
 

Your Name: _______________________________________    Phone:  ________________________ 
 

Total Booster Ads @ $20.00 each:  $______________________ 

Check one:     ______ My hardcopy Booster Ad is enclosed  

    ______ I am emailing my Booster Ad to ​bellmorePTAyearbook@gmail.com 


